
Notices: 
 

- Sparsholt College are offering a second open day to all students and parents interested in viewing 
the college on; Saturday 2nd February. Visit their website to book on to the day: 
https://www.sparsholt.ac.uk/opendays/ 

- The Point, Eastleigh, are holding a dance and theatre careers day for students on Friday 8th 
February. Find out more at: https://www.thepointeastleigh.co.uk/whats-on/spring-2019/careers-
day/ 

- Steve Willis Electric and Gas training centres are offering information and experience mornings 
during the upcoming February Half-Term. They are on: Monday 18th February 11am – 1pm, and 
Thursday 21st February 11am-1pm.  Find out more, and book on, at: 
https://stevewillis.com/apprenticeships 

- Keep an eye out in the next Bulletin for more information on the college taster days provision for 
2019, where in late June and early July 2019, students can attend post-16 providers for taster days. 
Messages will also go out to tutors and students from February. 

- Peter Symonds college has some new courses launching in September 2019: They are: L3 Diploma 
in Criminology, Cambridge Diploma in Health and Social Care, BTEC Music Performance, BTEC 
Science, and a new A Level in Late History. Visit: https://www.psc.ac.uk/courses/ for more info. 

- City college are holding an open evening for full time courses and apprenticeships on: Thursday 7th 
March 5:30 – 7:30pm. Book at: https://www.southampton-city.ac.uk/events/open-event-070319/ 

- Richard Taunton Sixth Form College are holding an open evening on the 6th February 2019 6-8pm – 
find out more at: http://www.richardtaunton.ac.uk/open-evening/ 

- Ever thought about a career in the maritime industry? It is advertised for students “looking for 
more than the 9 to 5”! There is an open day for the Solent University Warsash Maritime academy 
on Saturday 2nd February – find out more at www.warsashacademy.co.uk/openday 

- Bitterne Park School Sixth Form are holding an open evening on Tuesday 29th January 5:30 – 
7:30pm – find out more at: https://www.bitterneparksixthform.org.uk/ 
 

 
 
Year 10: 
 

- https://amazingapprenticeships.com/ is a fantastic place to start looking for local apprenticeships. 
Recently, a visitor from this organisation provided an assembly to Year 10 on the breadth and 
quality of local opportunities in a range of industries. Take a look! 

- PWC – a global company that works in all areas of modern Business – offer opportunities for 
school leavers to earn a salary and train in Business, straight from school. They recently visited 
some of the Year 10 Business classes – find out more at: 
https://www.pwc.co.uk/careers/school-jobs/jobs.html 

 
 

 

Wildern School – Year 10 and 11 parents 
Spring Term 1 – Jan/Feb 2019  
Mr Collings – Careers. careers@wildern.hants.sch.uk 

 
Careers Bulletin – 2018/19. Key careers information for Year 10 and 11 
parents - to help students think about how they are preparing for the future! 
 
Looking for more information? Wildern has launched its new Twitter account – for up to date, as-it-
happens news on: careers events at Wildern, upcoming trips, and information from colleges and 
employers. Please follow: @wilderncareers 
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Year 11: 
 

- This term, Year 11 will be going through the college and post-16 interview process. We wish our 
year group well with this process. If any student would like further support with this process, or 
perhaps they are still unsure of which direction to take after school, they should ensure they have 
some applications sent off and options available. Remember, students can apply to as many post-
16 providers as they like, with their final decision being made in the summer. Further support is 
available through the: form tutor, Head of Year,  or Mr Collings and Mr Henser in the careers 
department – careers@wildern.hants.sch.uk 

- Year 11 students interested in film-making should look over the British Film Institute’s residential 
experience programmes – more info on this link: https://www.bfi.org.uk/education-
research/bfi-film-academy/bfi-film-academy-specialist-residential-programme 
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